Commodore Fox announced the appointment by the Melges Boat Works of Mr. Ron
Frankel as Sales Manager of MC sales. He complemented Ron’s sales force for the job they
have done this year and credited the addition of the four new fleets to their efforts.

Wrapping up the meeting the Commodore thanked Charlie Harrett for handling the race
committee during the Mid Winter this year in Sarasota, Fla. He also thanked Gordon
Tousey, Commodore of the Muskegon Club and Race Committee Chairman for the regatta,
his wife and all who made this regatta a big success.

A question regarding hull changes was heard and Commodore Fox informed the member-
ship that no proposals to change the hull were being considered by the Board at this time.

No further business to be acted upon the meeting was adjourned at 1110 hours and the
Board retired to elect a Commodore who was to be introduced during later festivities.

During this Board Meeting Dr. Dave Greene, Fleet #5, Rush Creek Yacht Club, Dallas,
Texas was elected your Commodore for 1979.

The Board also appointed Frank Keenan Resident Agent.
During this meeting Dave Greene requested Board members to contact Fleet Captains in

their areas to ask them to up-date their membership lists and to forward names of known boat
owners for inclusion in the yearbook.

Respectfully submitted,

Frank Keenan
Resident Agent

Richards Wins at Fenton

Lake Fenton Sailing Club 5th Annual MC Regatta was held July 8th & 9th under
excellent skies with ideal wind conditions. Twenty three boats participated and the
winner after five races was Paul Richards from Fleet #10, Grand Rapids Yacht Club,
Grand Rapids, MI. Trophies were awarded to the following six places.

1. Paul Richards Grand Rapids, MI 1. .2:3 3851 14%2
2. Steve Fuller Spring Lake, MI 2 458508 17
3. Andy Terzes Gr;ang Rapicis, MI 55 1 6 7 2334
4. Dave Busch Grand Rapids, MI 365 7324
5. Jonathan Burroughs Fenton, MI 4 36 13 8 33
6. Scott Luce Grand Rapids, MI 6 98 55 33



